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Board Members,

Greetings. I'm contacting to add my voice to the larger community of consumers and advocates who support more
market choices and cleaner sources for power generation in Ohio. | agree with many experts in this field that the
project is warranted for these reasons...
* the state of Ohio has failed to produce enough electricity
within the state to meet usage requirements.
* Ohio's utility customers are expecting and in many instances,
even demanding cleaner, renewable energy.
* Solar power projects will create much needed economic
development and jobs, will increase Ohio's competitiveness.
* clean energy projects will produce additional tax revenues
for the region and across the state.
* reducing Ohio's reliance on coal and gas fired energy
production will further reduce the negative impact burning
fossil fuel has on the environment and public health.

Please approve this project.

Richard Jordan

5816 Jeb Stuart Drive

Milford, OH 45150

(513) 575-9546
jordiguy@aol.com
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